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Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

WOW! – What an end to the year! Not one any of us were expecting or wanting. I would, firstly, like to apologise for 
the amount of emails and information that have been arriving in your mailbox lately, but I wanted to keep you          
updated with information on the current situation, the end of term and preparing for the new academic year.  

It has been an exceptionally busy couple of weeks here and I would like to say a very big ‘thank you’ to you all, for 
your patience, support and kind words through a very testing time.    

It doesn’t seem long ago that we welcomed you all back in September 2020 and the ‘New Norm’ began. The         
children were truly amazing on their return and so enthusiastic for learning. Although restrictions meant we weren’t 
able to meet as a school together, there was a lovely buzz around the school and it felt good to all be back. The 
New Year didn’t go quite as planned, but we were all able to quickly adapt and get going with remote learning. It 
was great to have some children in school, see others on screen and see so many smiles to keep us all going. We 
have had some wonderful curriculum days and enjoyed having participation from parents in the virtual World Book 
Day too.  We have tried desperately to keep things going as normal and have enjoyed some virtual visits to support 
the children’s learning within the classrooms. Sports Day was an event we didn’t want the children to miss out on 
and although you, as parents and carers, were unable to attend, it was great to finally all be together outside in our 
socially-distanced bubbles. 

Sadly, we didn’t get to say personal ‘goodbyes’ to our Year 6 pupils or families. I would therefore like to take this       
opportunity to wish them all the very best for the future; they will be truly missed. It is starting to sink in how long I 
have been the Headteacher as the final few years that I taught in Rainbow Class filter through and leave us. 

I want to say the biggest ‘thank you’ I can to you all: 

Children – you have been amazing this year, you have taken all the new measures and changes to your routine in 
your stride. Your enthusiasm for learning and daily smiles remind me why I do the job I do – thank you 

Parents/Carers – Your support for your children and the school staff has truly been appreciated. Your personal kind 
words, understanding and support throughout the year have kept me going through some difficult times – thank you 

Staff – this has not been an easy year, you have worked exceptionally hard, supporting the families and children, as 
well as adapting to many changes and many new demands! – thank you. 

It only leaves me one last thing to say and that is: 

Have a wonderful summer everyone, you all truly deserve it and I look forward to seeing you all again in September. 

Keep safe and well. 

 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher  

Important Dates: 

2020/2021  

22nd July  Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

2021/2022  

3rd September Children Return to School 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


News…. 

Goodbye Yellow Class 

Well, Year 6, that certainly wasn’t the end to the year that we were expecting or hoping for.  It’s really sad that 

we haven’t been able to spend our last few days of your primary education together.  We’ve battled on with 

our online lessons though and have supported each other.  Thank you for all the kind and supportive words 

from parents too.   

It’s fortunate that you were able to enjoy your leavers’ party on Friday, where you played volleyball, ferociously 

extracted your sweets from piñatas and crazily soaked each other in a water fight.  The sun set off the tropical 

theme brilliantly and you all had such a lovely time.  A big thank you to the BFG for organising this. 

Additionally, I am pleased that we were able to produce our Talent Show (just in time).  For anyone who hasn’t 
seen it, please click on the following links. 

Beaupre 2021 Leavers’ Talent Show  
Part 1  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Gk3CuHGdhw  
Part 2  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=61L2JhAqsRo  
Part 3  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QhMQYskxnbE  
These are unlisted videos which means that they can only be accessed through these links and can’t be found through 
searches on YouTube. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday morning, we were also able to host our Leavers’ assembly remotely.  It was lovely to see how 
you’ve grown physically, academically and emotionally in your time at Beaupre.  As you leave us for the next 
stage in your educational journey, I’d like to say that it’s been a privilege to be your teacher (twice for some of 
you) and I wish you the very best of luck.       

Mrs Summers  

Maternity Leave. 

Miss Monck will be starting her Maternity leave at the beginning of the new    
academic year. We wish her and her family all the very best as they await their 
new arrival. We will miss her during her time at home and can’t wait to see    
another Beaupre Baby!  

Some Goodbyes 

As well as our Year 6 children leaving, I sadly need to let you know that Mrs Iwanicka, 
better known as Miss Gosha to the children, will also be leaving us at the end of today. 
She has worked with us for many years and will be sadly missed by staff and children. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Gk3CuHGdhw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=61L2JhAqsRo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QhMQYskxnbE


Important Information…. 

ParentPay 

We have a number of parent accounts which are in debt.  We ask that you bring you account up to 

date, any debt on your account will carry forward to the new school year. 

 

Lunchtime Co - Change of Menu  

Change of Menu for Friday 3rd September: 

Fish Fingers, Chips, Beans, Veggie Nuggets and Ice Cream 

The new Lunchtime Co. Menu for September is now on our website.   

Lunchtime Co. School Menu Sept 2021 

Accelerated Reader news 

We were very pleased and proud to be able to send certificates to the following word millionaires! 

Keira from Yellow Class has managed to read a staggering 2,055,425 words this academic year and 
Caitlin from Green Class has managed to read an incredible 1,294,104 words.  These were the only 
two children in the school who have read in excess of one million words this academic year.  Very, 
very well done!  Will you be able to achieve this next academic year? 

 

News…. 

100% Attendance Certificates 

Certificates for children who have achieved 100% attendance this year will be given out when we    

return in September.  

Well done! 

https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2018&type=pdf


Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

2020/2021  

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

2021/2022  

3rd September Children Return to School 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

9th September Yellow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 6 

18th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

21st October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

2nd December Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

3rd February Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 5 

17th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

5th May Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

  


